
From: Patel, Swati
To: Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Date: 7/15/2013 5:38:17 PM

Subject: Fw: Juvenile Justice

Let's discuss.


 

From: Jason Newman [mailto:JNewman@pewtrusts.org] 

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2013 05:32 PM

To: Patel, Swati 

Subject: Juvenile Justice 

 

Swati,
 
Thank you for returning my call last week.  As you know we were at our conference in Atlanta that Elizabeth Hill 
attended, so I apologize Iâ€™m just now getting back to you.  I believe that Elizabeth and Director Barber may be 
talking with you about Elizabethâ€™s experience in Atlanta and ideas for moving forward, and I think they may try to 
set up time for us to talk either in person or over the phone in the near future.  I will let them take the lead on next 
steps, but I definitely wanted to get back to you and make sure we had a chance to talk soon.  Let me know if you 
would like to jump on the phone or how your conversations go with the folks at DJJ. 
 
Thanks again.  I look forward to speaking with you soon.
 
Jason

mailto:Patel,%20Swati
mailto:TedPitts@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

